
November 14, 2024

50L Transmission Line Structure Replacement
Notice – Canadian Navigable Waters Act

AltaLink Management Ltd. (AltaLink) hereby gives notice that a submission has been added to 
the Common Project Search (online registry) pursuant to the Canadian Navigable Waters Act 
described herein and its description.

Pursuant to paragraph 4.1 and 9.1 of the said Act, AltaLink has deposited with the Minister of 
Transport, on the on-line Common Project Search Registry (http://cps.canada.ca/) and under 
registry number 11977. 

Description of the following work: replacing one existing structure on the 50L transmission line, 
on the southern side of the 50L transmission line's crossing of the Bow River. The crossing is 
located approximately 640 m east of the Bearspaw Dam. The project will take place in 
SW-6-25-2-W5M.

There are no expected impacts to navigation from this project.

Posted at Calgary, Alberta this 14th day of November, 2024.


